
A.E. JOHNSTON
160 ELIZA LANE

MARIETTA, S.C. 29661-9074
864.430.7563

December 24, 2014

The Honorable Nikki R.Haley

Office of the Governor

1205 Pendleton Street

Columbia, SC29201

Dear Governor Haley,

I observed a South Carolina government vehicle Lic# 11205SG,a small size black Ford, travelling at
speeds in excessof 80mph in a 70mph zone. This occurred Fridaymorning 12/19/14 at app 11:10am at
the 61mm near the intersection of 1385S/126E.

I would appreciate you passingthis along to the appropriate department for corrective action.


